
i

i

i

!

L---

GLENDALE 200 S. Louise Street
Glendale, California 91205

TeL. 818240-7870 Fax 818240-2872

www.glendalechamber.com
Ct.) -:, ¡Y' ~) E" Y" of C (J- ry) 11') EC' ~C' ei .Ci, I i~......i, l, .' i _ ,'"

I/ïhe Voice of Business"

July 6,2011

Curt Pedersen, Chair

Boundary Review Committee
500 West Temple Street, Room 383
Los Angeles, CA 90012

Re: Los Angeles County Boundary Review

Dear Chairperson Pedersen:

The Glendale Chamber of Commerce has been very satisfied with the representation of Supervisor
Michael Antonovich and wishes to have the City of Glendale remain within the 5th District under his
representation. We are of the-opinion that it would not be beneficial to have the City of Glendale split
into multiple districts.

Representatives of the Glendale Chamber of Commerce and Supervisor Antonovich and members of his
staff have developed a mutually beneficial relationship over a number of years, which has resulted in
providing needed resources and assistance to our member businesses and business at large in Glendale.

While we understand the importance of the boundary review process and maintaining fair
representation across the districts, we are requesting that the Boundary Review Committee maintain
the existing boundaries of the Fifth District as they exist today in order to provide continuity of the much
needed service and support for our businesses in Glendale.

Thank you in advance for your consideration of this request.
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ì..J.y h B. Kendall

Executive Vice President/CEO

Cc: Glendale Chamber Board of Directors


